
From: Schopieray, Christine
To: Beattie, Kelly
Cc: CityClerk
Subject: FW: Resignation letter
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2018 1:36:08 PM

Please see the resignation letter below for Audrey Wojtkowiak who is resigning from the Ann
Arbor Housing Commission.
 
Christine Schopieray
Executive Administrative Assistant
Mayor's Office
City of Ann Arbor
734-794-6161 ext. 41602
 

From: Hall, Jennifer 
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 12:33 PM
To: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Cc: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: Resignation letter
 
Hello Christine, please see below for Audrey’s resignation. Her term is through 4/30/22.
 
Thanks,
 
Jennifer Hall
 
Jennifer Hall
Executive Director
Ann Arbor Housing Commission
2000 S. Industrial
Ann Arbor, MI 48104
jhall@a2gov.org
734 794-6721 (direct office line)
734 996-3018 (fax)
 
 
From: au woj <audreywojtkowiak@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 12:29 PM
To: Hall, Jennifer <JHall@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resignation letter
 
Hi Jennifer,
 
As discussed, it's time for me to leave the Ann Arbor Housing Commission. I hereby resign
my position effective today, September 20, 2018. I'm grateful for the learning experience and I
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wish you and the commissioners well.
 
Regards,
Audrey


